Re: Quayside Flower Barrels

Stephen Scott <scottsj62@gmail.com>

Wed 18/10/2023 11:35

To:Gareth Davies <town.clerk@berwick-tc.gov.uk>;

Cc:Steve Cozens <assistant@berwick-tc.gov.uk>; Julian Smith <Projects@berwick-tc.gov.uk>; Berwick Info <Info@berwick-tc.gov.uk>;
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Gareth,

Thanks for your reply. Just to complete the whole picture, the owners of Lowry's cafe have maintained the floral display this year outside of
their cafe. As a nearby resident, | have maintained the other two in the absence of anyone else.

I look forward to hearing the views of the Committee.
Stephen Scott

On Wed, 18 Oct 2023, 09:42 Gareth Davies, <town.clerk@berwick-tc.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Stephen

I've never known who hadd formal ownership of the barrels - | think it was one of those projects where the
Town Council was expected to pick up the tab. I'll get Steve C to bring it to committee and we'll see what
council's opinion is.

Gareth Davies
Town Clerk

Berwick upon Tweed Town Council

From: Berwick Info

Sent: 17 October 2023 16:31:11

To: Julian Smith; Gareth Davies; Steve Cozens
Subject: FW: Quayside Flower Barrels

Administrative Assistant
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Berwick-upon-Tweed Town Council
Unit 1, 82-88 Marygate,
Berwick-upon-Tweed,
Northumberland

TD15 1BN

From: Stephen Scott <scottsj62@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 3:36 PM

To: Berwick Info <Info@berwick-tc.gov.uk>
Subject: Quayside Flower Barrels

Hi,

You may be aware that on the Quayside there are 13 x barrels used for floral displays.

In the last two years, the Berwick Community Trust has taken responsibility for 10 of these. They have recently secured some funding to
replace them as most are in poor condition.

Can you help me clarify who has responsibility for the other three? The Community Trust are adamant that it's not them. Those in question
are the one outside Lowry's cafe and two in the car park next to the former Pictorial Photography office. It would be a shame not to replace
these too to keep a common standard.

Many thanks,

Stephen Scott



Chair

Berwick Chamber of Trade
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